
 
Sent: 11/10/2018 4:49:01 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  11/10/2018   MS LESLEY HICKS  - 53 LILICUR ROAD DALE  MONTMORENCY VIC 3094  lesley.hicks53@gmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   I would like to draw your attention to the fact N.S.W. has a terrible record of protecting the habitat of native animals. The koalas are suffering loss of habitat now due to population pressures and I am calling on you to make a stand to protect this valuable wildlife corridor, as has been pointed out to me, to protect an important wildlife corridor for the beautiful owls who must also be suffering loss of habitat. It is outrageous what is going on in Australia at the moment with the trees being ripped out. Australia is 2/3 desert so we must protect what we have left for our fragile wildlife.  Lesley Hicks  


